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The Kamuzu University of Health Sciences (KUHeS) wishes to inform all First 
Year and Foundation students selected for various programmes at KUHeS 
Blantyre and Lilongwe campuses that application for accommodation is now 
open.

To apply for University accommodation please complete an application 
form which may be collected from the University or downloaded from the 
University website:  www.kuhes.ac.mw. The completed forms should be sent 
to the Director of Student Affairs not later than 30th  September, 2023 to the 
following address: Kamuzu University of Health Sciences, P/Bag 360, Chichiri, 
Blantyre 3, or e-mailed to accommodation@kuhes.ac.mw. 

Continuing students should make their accommodation application through 
the Student Academic Register Information System (SARIS). 

Applicants will be notified in advance by 31st October 2023 on whether 
their application has been successful or not. Unsuccessful applicants are 
advised to make alternative accommodation arrangements to secure private 
accommodation close to their respective campuses before the opening date. 
The University is scheduled to open for all First Year and Foundation students 
in January 2024.

For more information, please contact the Central Registry by calling 
0111 810 911 ext. 271 or 265 or sending an email to pa.dsa@kuhes.ac.mw.
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